

General Meeting Minutes May 13, 2024

1. Welcome and Attendance

Meeting commenced at 7:00 pm with 66 in attendance including the executive board.

Myron welcomed everyone back and all new members were introduced and welcomed to the park

A moment of silence for all our lost members of the park over the winter to present.

2. Secretary Report

No corrections or omissions from the last minutes Oct/23

Accepted by Rebecca Perreault and seconded by Dohn Zass, All in favor

3. Treasurer's Report

Treasurer's report was presented and accepted.

4. Old Business

Nothing yet to discuss

5. New Business

May 18 -Wildwood Derby – Germain Gaudet explained the rules of the Derby

May 25 -Welcome Back Dinner – Carson Janik will be the entertainment. Debbie Wilson explained what the meal consists of (rib, chicken, salad, penne and roll) tickets price is \$30.00 ea. and are almost sold out.

June 1st -Bean Bag Tournament- particulars to follow. Francis Quenneville and Peter Visser will run the tournament.

June 8th -Big Bingo- Rebecca Perreault needs a caller for these bingos. No volunteer as of yet.

June 10th -Hamburger Night – Hailey Doucette will be the entertainment

June 15th -Next General Meeting (on Saturday for all that come out only on the weekend) meeting starts at 10 am with coffee and Timbits. Debbie Wilson suggested a possible bake sale to benefit park, asked for some volunteers. Many volunteered to bake for event.

June 22nd -Entertainment Crystal Guage, \$10 a ticket and BYOB and snacks

July 6th – Yard Sale 9am – 1pm

-Christine Gaudet brought up the possibility of Bouchard Farms to come to the park and sell fresh vegetables and fruits. All present are interested in this. Christine and Debbie to meet with the Bouchard's to discuss the particulars.

-Rina Cumberland mentioned the possibility of shuffle boards. It has already been mentioned to Joe and he is thinking about it. Was mentioned to Rena to mention it as well to Joe...the more mentioning will show the interest.

-Heather Tobin will no longer be able to do the cards. It was mentioned that Theresa Landry is interested in continuing.

-Don mentioned the new website, all like it very much. Don was able to give a tutorial demonstration on how to navigate the site. It was mentioned that the minutes will also be posted on this website and posted at the hall.

-Motion to adjourn the meeting was brought forward - 1st by Rina Cumberland and 2nd by Rebecca Perreault

Meeting was adjourned at 7:43 pm